
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING and ELECTORS BUDGET MEETING MINUTES 

November 13, 2023 

 

Chairman Colby called the Public Hearing on the town’s proposed 2024 Budget at 
6:00 p.m. at the Sumpter Community Center. 

 
Present for the meeting were:  Chairman Tim Colby, Supervisor Tim Bruckert, 
Supervisor Donna Ziegler, Treasurer Melody Rehr, and Clerk Rita Seaver 
 

1) Chair Colby certified compliance with the open meeting law. 
2) Reviewed 2024 budget and discussed 2023 Town Levy of $189,410. 
3) Ziegler moved, Bruckert second to adjourn the Public Hearing at 6:10 p.m. 

Motion carried. 
 
 
=================================================================== 
 
Chairman Colby called the special Electors Budget meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. 
at the Sumpter Community Center. 

 
Present for the meeting were:  3 Residents. 
 

1) Chair Colby certified compliance with the open meeting law. 
2)  Ziegler moved, Bruckert second to approve the town budget and levy for 

2023. Motion carried. 
3) Bruckert moved, Ziegler second to adjourn the meeting at 6:12 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by Rita Seaver, Clerk 


